South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

13th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Mayor's Christmas Service 2020

We are pleased to confirm that Year 3 have been invited to take part in the Mayor's Christmas Service this year. The children will sing carols which will be recorded in school and then sent to the Mayor to be included in his virtual Christmas service. Because of the restrictions in place at present, particularly related to group singing, the following processes will be in place:

- Children will sing in very small, socially distanced groups, standing side by side,
- All singing will take place outside.

Consent:

If you would like your child to take part in this event, you <u>must</u> send a Dojo to the school office to confirm this, no later than **Wednesday 18**th **November.**

Please note that the final Mayor's service will be shared on social media throughout December.

We aim to record the children during the week commencing 23rd November (the exact date will depend on the weather). All participating children will need to wear a Christmas jumper which they will need to bring into school no later than <u>Friday 20th November</u> (in a named bag please).

If you have any questions, or if your child does not have a Christmas jumper, please let the school office know.

Yours sincerely

For South Bersted School













